
Southam Town Council 
The Grange Hall, Coventry Road, 

Southam, Warwickshire CV47 1QA 
Telephone: 01926 814004  

Email: clerk@southamcouncil-warks.gov.uk 
 

 
IMPORTANT CHANGES TO THE 

VOLUNTEER DRIVERS SERVICE IN 
SOUTHAM 

 
VASA has closed the volunteer driver office in the Grange Hall Southam. 

The Town Council will take over this service and the volunteers have agreed to continue to 
run it for the benefit of Southam Residents. 

 
Southam Town Council will support the volunteers and will continue to pay for the journeys 

for those residents with a bus pass. 
 

The new office will open on Monday 15th May 2017 
 

If you live in Southam and you need to book a 
volunteer driver for a journey from June 
onwards, please ring the new number.  

01926 815817 
 

If you have already booked a journey for May then this will be dealt with by the VASA office 
in Stratford. You can contact them by ringing the old number 01926 817525. Southam 

Town Council will pay for the journey for Southam residents as usual during May. If you 
book a journey after the end of May on this number you will be charged 

 
This new service is for Southam residents only. 

 Residents of surrounding villages should continue to ring VASA on 01926 817525 
 

PLEASE TELL ANYONE YOU THINK MIGHT USE THE SERVICE ABOUT THESE 
IMPORTANT CHANGES 

 
 
 


